IHSAA Review Committee
March 21, 2019
Indianapolis, Indiana

Present
Hearing Officer Brian Strong, Ed Gilliland, Patti McCormack, Dave Worland.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Jacob Chapman, a student attending Tri-Central High School, who
had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.1 (b) and 19-6.3 (c). A hearing was requested in order to
appeal the ruling. The student’s family and legal counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all
available data, the IHSAA Review Committee voted to uphold the decision of the commissioner. The student will receive
full eligibility when the student’s family moves into the Tri-Central district.



